Kiosk Upgrade Coming Soon - Action Required
All kiosks at the XXXXXXXXXXX location are being upgraded overnight on 00/00/00. You are receiving this email because you currently access your account by manually typing your Unique ID and PIN. We are asking that you update your profile at the kiosk prior to the upgrade to prevent an account lockout.
Please follow these instructions at the kiosk to update your account:
1. Select Manage Account
2. Select Existing Account and Login
3. Select ID Method - either scanner ID key tag or fingerprint
4. Select Save and Close
Don't worry, there will be signage at the kiosk to remind you of the steps listed above! There will also be scanner ID key tags available.
To continue shopping with us after the upgrade, please visit and update your account prior to EOB on 00/00/00.
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you have any difficulty accessing your account profile, please contact us at XXXXXXX for assistance.
